
6th Annual FUN RUN at the Lake 
Thursday Oct. 13th  

This is when the real fun begins! 
 

Are you new to Ethridge? Is this your first Fun Run? Our annual Fun Run is a great 
morning at the Stewart Creek Peninsula Lake where students run a designated 
track to see how many laps they can do. Each time they complete a lap they 
receive a check in the box on the back of their shirt that becomes their “Badge of 
Honor” so to speak.  Students wear their t-shirts proudly the rest of the year!  
 
Parents, you are welcome to check in at the office, get a printed badge, and then 
accompany your child’s class to the lake.  
 

Here’s how it works: The day starts off in our cafeteria with a short pep rally and 
then we all head to the lake following behind the fire truck. The police see to our 
safety as we fill the roadway with a sea of purple shirts!  Once we all arrive at the 
lake, the run begins.  Everyone runs at the same time on two separate tracks, one 
for kinder, 1st and 2nd graders, and another for 3rd 4th and 5th graders. The firemen 
help us out by checking off the boxes on the student’s shirts. It’s great to see 
families and friends line the tracks and come to cheer the students as they try to 
finish just one more lap.  The entrance to the lake will be closed to vehicles, so 
plan to wear you walking shoes!!  
 

But wait, we’re not done yet…..after all that running, you must be hungry so join 
your child back at the school for hot dogs and hamburgers! Lunch times may vary 
due to the ending of our run, so be ready to be flexible!  (Lunch prices apply as 

normal). 
 

SO—help your child set a goal for the number of laps you want to run and the $ 
amount of donations you hope to raise & GO REACH THOSE GOALS!  
 

BE SURE YOUR CHILD WEARS HIS/HER FUN RUN SHIRT ON OCT 13th! 

 

“WORKING TOGETHER 
MAKES ETHRIDGE BETTER” 


